

24 May 2013

Email: request-160167-80012641@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: Freedom of Information Request 13/0641

Thank you for your email of 22 May 2013, requesting this information:

Can you provide me with the following information under the Freedom Of Information Act 2000:-

- (a) addresses of any empty buildings (be it commercial or residential or industrial or industrial or storage facility etc) which belongs to yourselves
- (b) addresses of any buildings (be it commercial or residential or industrial or storage or medical facility) which belongs to yourselves, that are scheduled to be vacant in the next 12 months for whatever reason.
- (c) if possible, type of use (eg. storage, office, warehouse, training, staff accommodation, medical facility etc) of those buildings referred to in (a) and (b)
- (d) if possible, approximate date (month and year) from which it became empty or will become empty, of those buildings referred to in (a) and (b)

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act') you have the right to:

- know whether we hold the information you require
- be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act which may apply).





UKTI's accommodation in the UK is provided by the Department for Business Innovation and Skills (BIS) and overseas by the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) in the UK's Embassies and High Commissions. We therefore do not hold the information you require.

Due to the nature of the information that you are seeking, your request may be more appropriately addressed to BIS and FCO. If you have not already done so, then you may wish to write to the following:

Information Rights Unit
Department for Business, Innovation and Skills
1 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0ET

Email foi.requests@bis.gis.gov.uk

And/or

Information Rights Team
Information Management Group
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
Room K4.10 – K4.13
King Charles Street
London
SW1A 2AH

Email dp-foi.img@fco.gov.uk

Appeals procedure

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to the Security & Information Rights Unit (FOI.Requests@bis.qsi.qov.uk).

Security & Information Rights Unit Department for Business, Innovation & Skills 1 Victoria Street London SW1H 0ET

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.



If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

UKTI Chief Operating Officer